NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING
CITY OF STOCKTON
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the
Planning Commission of the City of Stockton, scheduled for August
13, 2020 at 5:30 PM, in the City Council Chamber, 425 N. El Dorado

Street, has been cancelled.
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STOCKTON CITY CLERK
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